
Notice to Potential Proposers 

 

 

December 20, 2010 

 

 

Subject: RFP for Document Management Systems 
  

 

 

Please be advised the Judicial Council of California, 

Administrative Office of the Courts will be posting an RFP for 

Document Management Services in the month of January, 2011 

on the http://www.courtinfo.ca.gov website. 

 

We will notify you if this date changes. 

 

Thank You. 

http://www.courtinfo.ca.gov/

